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23/09/22 
 
Dear Whitley Family,  
I have just waved the new Year 6 children off on their long weekend to Ford castle. There were no tears, they were all very 
excited and couldn’t wait to go! Fingers crossed for good weather. I am sure that they will have great fun.  
I would like to thank all the staff for volunteering to give up their weekend to take the children.  
 
Attendance Winners 
Congratulations to Prudhoe class who won with 96.2%. 
 
Carpark 
Can everyone walk on the path that goes around the carpark. This is particularly important for the children who attend 
breakfast club as staff are arriving at school during that time. Please remember that parents/ carers should not be driving into 
the car park at any time. 
 
Outdoor Play Equipment 
For Health and Safety reasons, it is really important that your children do not play on any of our equipment before or after 
school. 
 
Time to Shine (School Rules) 
Show Respect- Show and have respect for our everyone and everything in our community. 
High Expectations- Have a positive attitude and high expectations of yourself and others. 
I Keep Safe- Remember you should keep and feel safe. Remember you can talk to trusted adults to feel safe. 
Never give up- Be determined and persevere even when you are finding things difficult. 
Everyone is Equal - Everyone is equal and deserves to be treated the way you would like to be treated. 
 

Dates for Your Diary: 
 
Macmillan Coffee Morning 
This will be held next Friday morning 30/9/22, at 9.00am. We would really appreciate any shop bought cakes, in their original 
wrappers. Please note the school children won’t be attending and this event will replace Friday morning Shine Worship. 
 
Parental Consultation Evenings 
We are looking forwards to welcoming you into school on Monday 17th and Wednesday 19th October. More details to follow. 
 
Harvest Festival 
This will be held at St Cuthbert’s on Friday 21st October. 
 
Training Day 
Please be reminded that 31st October is a staff training day and that school will be closed to children. 
 
Have a lovely weekend.    Mrs Gray 
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